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22 October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Please be advised that we will shortly be implementing a programme of lifting sling inspections to
comply with LOLER Lifting Operations and Lifting Equipment Regulations 1998.

To achieve this your son/daughter’s sling will need to be available in school on a date to be advised
to allow these checks to be carried out. Without this check being performed a sling would not be
able to be used in school until the next inspection.

These checks will be performed every 6 months. A small tag will be applied to the sling confirming
its compliance, which must not be removed. However, if slings are not up to standard, they will not
be allowed to be used on school premises and you will need to contact your occupational therapist
regarding a replacement.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

Deb Rattley

Deb Rattley
Headteacher
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